
 

 

 
 
 
 
DECLARATION BY THE RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 
The Accounts of the Chief Constable for Hampshire and Isle of Wight 
2023/24 
 
 
As required by the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, this declaration 
confirms that the 2023/24 Statement of Accounts is unaudited and that the 
Statement of Accounts as published may be subject to change (e.g. if any 
changes are made during the audit). 
 
The audited accounts will be published once the audit is complete. 
 
 
 
 
Richard Croucher CPFA 
Chief Finance Officer for the Chief Constable 


